



President: David Smith **Secretary: Nicole Dorratt**
Vice President: Ben Davies **Treasurer: Ac**
Michelle Lawler: Speedway

ABN: 91146715695

www.ccjuniormotorcycleclub.org.au

CENTRAL COAST JUNIOR MOTORCYCLE CLUB Inc.
MINUTES – 4th March 2018

Meeting commenced 4:20 pm

Present: Mel & Ben Davis, David Smith, Nicole Dorratt, Glen & Karen Russell, Lisa Hooper, Carmen Dunker, Kristy Wooderson

- Club would like to thank Castle Trophies for donating the encouragement trophies for the 2018.
- Club would like to thank Scott's Tubes for donating pot plants for the 1st place winners at the Denis & Denise Scott Memorial.
- Radios have been secured for 2018 for the club.
- All machines must comply with the requirements of the GCR's.
21.1 - **Noise emission must not exceed 98dba, as per GCR's page 274, 1.1.2.**
- The supplier the club has previously been buying club shirts from has closed down. Club is currently sourcing other suppliers.
- Club is looking into getting an eftpos machine. A few suggestions were discussed including TYRO and OSKO. Will investigate into this.
- Club is still looking for Committee Positions for Treasurer and Speedway co-ordinator. If interested in any positions, please see the club.
- Club has been approached by some senior competitors if we could run another senior class during meetings. Suggestion has been taken aboard and still in discussions.
- Too many bikes being left down near the start line. Decision has been made that no bikes are to be left past the race order sign.
- Raffle Report for 2017 was submitted to those present at the meeting.
- Committee starting to organise the Central Coast Cup. At this stage Tim Sanford for Clerk of Course, Glen Russell as scrutineer, David Smith as Assistant Clerk of Course. This year's Central Coast Cup will be dirt track for this event. \$5 donation to St John per car on entry. Entry fees for participants will remain the same.
- Sponsors needed for Central Coast Cup. If interested, please approach a committee member.
- Club has had an enquiry regarding riding Thumpsters at our club. Still in discussion with MA/MNSW regarding this, and possible classes.
- Club has been decided to hold off on registering for Ridernet.
- Currently there are issues with MNSW regarding the issuing of permits if dates clash with other clubs events. President has been in discussions and still ongoing with MNSW regarding this, as the flow on effect of permits being cancelled flows on to the whole race calendar.
- Committee has been in discussion regarding changing the criteria for the Junior and Senior Away Trophies. Committee members have been asked to put forward their decisions for the next committee meeting, when it will be voted upon.
- Club needs an electrician to install some lights.
- Meeting closed at 5.59pm.